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Wow, what wonderful and magical things have been happening in the 
Expressive Arts Department at Unity College, especially the amazing 
transformation of the Drama Studio from present day back to the 1950’s.  
Yes, Summer Lovin’ was in the air and the final performance was simply 
amazing!  
 
Congratulations to Mr Pip, for the overall vision and direction; Mrs 
Anderson, for the Choreography, and Mr Smith for the musical direction.   
 
However, the biggest congratulations must go to the cast for their 
commitment and enthusiasm  
 
A huge thank you to: 
 
Mr Warren, Scott, Mr Bugden, Mr Smith and Miss Wilson for the 
wonderful college band.    
 
Mrs Taylor for costumes and backstage management along with Miss 
Birchby. 
 
Mr Brice for lighting and sound, Mrs McDonald for calling the show and the 
hundreds of other people who gave up their time to ensure that the 
performance was simply fantastic. 
 
The only question is, what role you will take in the next performance? 

 
Success 

 
Unity College took part in the Mock trial competition at Burnley Crown 

Court, on the 6th March 2010 they were highly commended and very 
unlucky to come a close second.  Congratulations to Mrs Hanncock, 

Miss Birchby and the year nine cast. 
 



Talking of Success – Acting Class at the Burnley Festival 
Well done to the following students for their outstanding 

achievements: 
Vincent Khoza – First in the 15 and Under Acting class 

Zach Cawtherley – Third in the 15 and Under Acting class 
Drew Hogan – Fourth in the 15 and Under Acting class 

 
Jack Hartley – fourth in the 18 and Under Acting class 

Tom Lally – fifth in the 18 and Under Acting class 
 

Congratulations  
A huge congratulations to the students who took part in the BBC News 

Report, you can watch their report on the BBC Schools Report 
Website. 

 
Traces 

A group of Arts (Dance and Drama Students) watched Traces at the 
Lowry, Manchester.  The performance was amazing.  You can see some 

of the performance at: 
http://link.brightcove.com/services/player/bcpid1847321795?bctid=1

0761924001 
 

Weekly What’s On, When? 
 

Monday  
 3:20 – 4:30 Year Seven Drama Club in the Drama Studio, 

with Miss Birchby. 
 3:20 – 4:15 Keyboard Club in room 130, with Mr Bugden. 
 3:20 -4:30 Dance Club in the Dance Studio. 

 

3:20 – 4:30 Guitar Workshops in room 131 with Scott 
Knowles. 

 12:30 – 1:30 Years 10 and 11 Art Enrichment classes in the 
Art rooms. 

 3:20 – 4:30 Year 11 Art Enrichment classes in the Art 
rooms. 

 3:20 – 4:30 GCSE Drama Support Club with Miss Jones in 
room 110 

 12:30 – 1:30 Year 11 BTEC Dance Coursework Catch-up 
with Mrs Anderson and Miss Hartley.  



  
Tuesday 
 

3:20 – 4:00 Year 11 Drama Coursework Support in room 
110, with Miss Jones. 

 12:30 – 1:30 Years 10 and 11 Art Enrichment classes  in 
the Art rooms. 

 3:20 – 4:30 GCSE Music Enrichment Session in room 109 
with Mr Smith. 

 12:50 – 1:30 “School of Song” Practice in room 130 with 
Mr Bugden. 

  
Wednesday 8:00 – 8:45 Drama Breakfast Club, tea, coffee, toast and 

Coursework help, with Miss Jones and Mrs Hargreaves.  
 12:30 – 1:30 Dance Club in the Dance Studio with Mrs 

Anderson and Miss Hartley 
 3:20 – 4:30 GCSE Drama Support Club with Miss Jones in 

room 110 
  
Thursday 3:20 -4:15 Dance Club in the dance Studio. 
 3:20 – 4:30 GCSE Drama Support Club with Miss Jones in 

room 110 
 12:30 – 1:30 Years 10 and 11 Art Enrichment classes in the 

Art rooms. 
  
Friday 3:20 – 4:30 Years Seven, Eight and Nine Drama club in the 

Drama Studio with Mr Pip 
 12:30 – 1:30 Years 10 and 11 Art Enrichment classes in the 

Art rooms. 
 12:30 – 1:30 Year 11 BTEC Dance Coursework Catch-up 

with Mrs Anderson and Miss Hartley 
 3:20 – 4:20 Key Stage Three Drama Club in the Drama 

Studio. 
 

* New * 
 

Art Club – Monday 3:20 – 4:30 
This is for everyone who has an interest in Art; there will be 

opportunities to do Puppet Making, Ceramics, Screen Printing and Glass 
Painting. 

 
In Room 210 with Mrs Gorman, Miss Philbin and Mrs Moore. 



 
 

   
Music – For more information please see Mr Bugden 
 

 Brass lessons with Mr Taylor all day Tuesday and Thursday morning 

and Mrs Russell on a Wednesday morning. 

 Keyboards, please see Mr. Bugden. 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Expressive Arts Evening will be held in the Drama Studio on 14th and 
15th July 2010.   Rehearsals to start soon! 

 GCSE Deadlines and Important Dates 
 

All GCSE Coursework must be 
handed in! 

 
GCSE Drama Exam  

 
The Drama Exam is on the 6th May 2010, all students must be in 

college for 8:30, performance’s must be ready. 
 

TOP TIP 
Don’t leave revision and coursework until the last minute and remember 

asking for help is not a sign of weakness. 
 
 

If you would like to comment on this Newsletter please contact Miss V. Jones at Unity College. 


